
 

CLUBHOUSE 

Monday, 3rd October the clubhouse will be locked 

at 5.30pm. If playing that afternoon please do not 

leave anything of importance in the changing rooms 

From Monday 17th October, tea and coffee making 

facilities plus snacks will be available in the lounge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OTHER NEWS 

Committee Membership 

If you are interested on becoming a Committee Member next 

season, please contact Beth Collins on 07515874773 to 

discuss.  

2023 Subscription 

The Committee will propose a small increase for approval at 

the AGM which will be well below the inflation rate. 

House 

The bungalow will be available for winter let from November 

to mid-March. If you know of anyone looking for furnished 

accommodation over the winter, please get in touch. 

Comments and suggestions 

Members are reminded that there is a list of contact details 

for Convenors and Committee members displayed on the 

notice board in the foyer. All comments and suggestions are 

welcomed. Alternatively, email info@thornhillgolclub.co.uk 

and it will be directed to the relevant Committee member. 

 

 

GREENS 

Information on course planning is being prepared and will 

be shared shortly. 

 

 

MATCH 

Prize-giving is on Saturday, 15th October, 

6.30pm for 7.00pm and the  bar will be open .  

An email will be issued shortly with all prize 

winners 

 

Closing Day - 2 person any combo Texas 

Scramble, shotgun start at 12 mid-day followed 

by light refreshments in the clubhouse.  

Please enter your name on the sheet displayed 

in the entrance foyer 

 

You will notice we have moved to plain 

scorecards.  This is to save money over the 

winter as revamped scorecards will be printed 

for the new 2023 season. 

100 CLUB RESULT 

1. £100 – R WILLIAMSON (7) 

2. £50 – I SHARPE (120) 

3. £25 – E KIRKPATRICK (74) 
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